

14 December 2007

Mr Stephen Mayne P.O. Box 925 TEMPLESTOWE VIC 3106

Dear Stephen

Our Capital City

On behalf of the participants and the Board, I sincerely thank you for your generosity in participating as a speaker of the 2007 Fairley Leadership Program earlier this year.

The feedback from the participants was overwhelmingly positive towards your session titled 'Leadership in the Corporate World'. In fact, some participants mentioned your presentation as a highlight of the day.

Please find enclosed a 2007 Year Book that recognises your contribution as a speaker to the Program.

The Fairley Leadership Program relies on the generosity of its speakers in donating their valuable time and I thank you for your generous and productive input to the Program.

Yours faithfully

STEPHEN MERRYLEES

Executive Director

P.S. best wishes to you t the family for the festive season!